
 

 
 

Date: 1st November, 2020 

NOTICE 
 

To: Parents of students in Year Group 1 to 11 

 

Dear Parents 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s. Please use this link 

to book an appointment with Iris International to 

collect the refund for the Arabic / Islamic Studies 

and / or Moral Education book that you may have 

ordered and paid for. You may also collect the 

Social Studies book that you ordered for.  

Link:  https://bit.ly/2Tw6oRL 

A booking appointment link is being sent to 

ensure that there is no overcrowding, keeping in 

mind the health and safety of one and all.  

 

Thank you for your support and collaboration . 

https://bit.ly/2Tw6oRL

